

Historians of Netherlandish Art Fellowship 2006

Consortium of Art & Arch.

HISTORIANS OF NETHERLANDISH ART FELLOWSHIP 2006 FOR SCHOLARLY RESEARCH, PUBLICATION OR TRAVEL:

Applications accepted through December 1, 2005

The Historians of Netherlandish Art offers a grant of up to \$1,000 for a scholarly project: this might include travel to collections or research facilities, or subvention of a publication.

Funds will be distributed in April 2006. The recipient(s) will be asked to write a short account of his/her project (s) for publication in the HNA Newsletter.

The application should consist of: (1) short description of project (1-2 pp); (2) budget; (3) list of further funds applied/received for the same project; (4) current c.v. A selection from a recent publication or (for students) a letter of recommendation may also be included. Fellowship holders must be members of HNA (for information, go to: www.hnanews.org). Please send the application by December 1, 2005, to:

Dr. Stephanie Dickey
Vice-President, Historians of Netherlandish Art
Associate Professor of Art History
Herron School of Art and Design IUPUI
735 West New York Street
Indianapolis, IN 46202 USA

E-mail: sdickey@iupui.edu

Reference:

STIP: Historians of Netherlandish Art Fellowship 2006. In: ArtHist.net, Nov 1, 2005 (accessed Jun 1, 2025), https://arthist.net/archive/27700.